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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are planning to take the children on a visit to Blackpool Zoo.
The date of the visit will be Thursday 8th June 2017 and is for the whole day. The children need to be in school at normal time as we will be leaving at 9:15 am.
The children will need to wear school uniform. During the course of the day the children will be given the opportunity to explore Blackpool Zoo and learn and see all the different animals that live around the world. They will also have the opportunity to watch and see a fantastic range of animal talks, displays and feeds that run daily. 
Children who have a school meal will be provided with a school packed lunch for the visit. Children who usually bring a packed lunch need to bring their lunch and a disposable drink bottle in a plastic carrier bag clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
We are due to arrive back before the end of school, therefore children will be dismissed as usual once we get off the coach.
The school will be funding the cost of the visit including the transport.  
Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 1 team.
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